East Hunsbury Primary School

Penvale Road, East Hunsbury, Northampton, NN4 0QW

Tel: (01604) 677970

Absence Reporting: 01604 677971 or email absence@easthunsburyprimary.org

e-mail: office@easthunsburyprimary.org website: www.easthunsburyprimary.org.uk





24th September 2024

Dear Parent / Guardian

I am pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in the **KS2 and Year 7 Girls Takeover Rugby Festival** at the Northampton Casuals RFC. This event will take place on the morning of the **2**nd **October 2024**.

The intent of this tag rugby competition is **Development**. This means that the event will focus on extending children's knowledge and understanding of a particular sport by participating in a mixture of skill stations and game play experience. The School Games values of Teamwork, Respect, Self-belief and Determination will also be used to celebrate and recognise individual or team achievements during the event.

We will be leaving at 9.10am and arrive back to school at 12pm. Therefore, they can have lunch as normal once back at school. However, please ensure they have a water bottle to take with them. They will need to come in to school wearing their normal PE kit, earrings removed and suitable footwear for playing sport on a grass surface. A raincoat will also be ideal, as this event will take place outside. **Please complete the permission form by 9am on Friday 27**th **September.**

As the forecast this week is for lots of rain, the ground at the rugby club could be very wet and muddy. **Please can your children bring additional clothing and footwear to get changed in to once back at school.** I am sure this competition will be a positive experience for all taking part and if you have any questions regarding the above, please drop me a message on Class Dojo.

Kind regards

Mrs C Wardell















